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20 November 2018 
 
 

St John’s Annual Singalong – Tuesday 11th December 7.30-9pm. 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Every year Sandy Hill Academy is invited to attend the Christmas sing-a-long 
at St. John’s Chapel in St. Austell. This will be held on Tuesday 11th 
December 2018 from 7.30pm-9.00pm. Due to the timings of the concert this 
is only open to children in the junior classes. Children will need to wear school 
uniform. Santa hat is optional! Please note that this is not the Junior school 
concert, which is at St John’s Chapel on 6th December. This sing-a-long 
is a public event. 
 
Please can children come to the main door of St. John’s Chapel between 
6.45pm and 7.00pm where they will be met by a member of Academy staff. 
Children must be accompanied by an adult for the whole evening and will 
remain the responsibility of that adult for the evening. Please add the name 
of the accompanying adult to consent on ParentPay. Seats will be reserved for 
the children only and there are limited seats at the back of the reserved section, 
behind the children, for adults to sit on. Please sit so that the children have 
plenty of space and that they are in the rows in front of the adults. 
 
Please complete and the consent on ParentPay by Monday 3rd December if 
you wish for your child to attend. 
 
There will be retiring collection for charity. 
 
We hope you are able to attend as this is always a fantastic evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Leanne Bawden 
Music coordinator 
 


